
Item of information regarding SFE 
June 4, 2025  

1. Board Goal: Domain #3 Positive school culture

2. Background:

Attached is information provided by SFE Food Service Department and staff continue
to work hard preparing for the 2024-2025 school year.  SFE continues on ensuring quality
food choices and service.

3. Process:

Each month SFE provides a report of the monthly activity for review and payment.

4. Fiscal Impact:

We pay Southwest Food Services monthly from the invoice presented by the
Company.  Monthly invoices are reviewed with the Food Service.

5. Recommendation:

No recommendation action necessary.

6. Action Required:

No action required

7. Contact Person:

Pam Bendele
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Uvalde CISD and SFE, work 
together to provide our future 
leaders the nutritional fuel to be 
ready to learn and reach their 
highest potential. Thank You to 
the entire Uvalde CISD Team, as 
we work to feed the students we 
love!
Uvalde CISD believes that ALL 
STUDENTS deserve, fresh and 
delicious meal options to enjoy. 

Norma Luna
Food Service Coordinator
O: (830)591-4913 EXT: 1412
E: Nluna4234@uvaldecisd.net

Mayra Perez
Nutritionist
O: (830)591-4913 EXT:1414
E: Mperez8858@uvaldecisd.net

Richard Castle

Director of Child Nutrition
O: (830)591-4913 EXT:1417
E: Rcastle8192@uvaldecisd.net
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We started this month off 

with a Food Advisory 

Committee Meeting; where 

we were able to collect 

and discuss invaluable input 

from kiddos, parents, and 

team members all through-

out the district. We catered 

Stuffed Cheese Sticks with 

Marinara, Chicken Nuggets, 

and a breakfast donut; as 

well as a salad station. 

These offerings were an 

exact mirror of Morales 

JRHS.
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We were invited to participate in 

Dalton Elementary’s Career day! 

We had a small Farmer’s Market 

and worked with the kiddos to 

teach them a little bit about 

healthy foods!
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We had the opportunity to 

participate in the Uvalde Annual 

DDLN event again this year! We 

offered the kiddos (and parents) 

some snow cones, and we were 

able to hand out flyers for our 

summer feeding programs!
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For the remainder of the school year; we are 

having a small promotion every Friday for the 

kiddos. In every school except for Crossroads; we 

are running a “Lucky Tray” promotion, where we 

place a bunch of stickers on the bottom of 

random lunch trays; and when the kiddos finds 

the sticker, we give them a snack item from our 

Smart Snack offerings. 

At Crossroads we are offering fruit punch and

fresh cookies every Friday for all of the kiddos who

join us for lunch. This slide is literally just a flood of 

those events!



6
Our application was approved for our Non-

Congregate Summer Feeding services at the UDLA 

Campus! We have been advertising this flyer in as 

many possible places as we can!
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8We would so appreciate 
hearing from you!

Please contact the SFE team 
today at:  

BestK12Food@sfellc.org

mailto:BestK12Food@sfellc.org
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